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The Rice Sprout Song
The award-winning author of the Mars trilogy takes readers to the last
pure wilderness on Earth in this powerful and majestic novel.
“Antarctica may well be the best novel of the best ecological novelist
around.”—Locus It is a stark and inhospitable place, where the
landscape itself poses a challenge to survival, yet its strange,
silent beauty has long fascinated scientists and adventurers. Now
Antarctica faces an uncertain future. The international treaty which
protects the continent is about to dissolve, clearing the way for
Antarctica’s resources to be plundered, its eerie beauty to be
savaged. As politicians wrangle over its fate, major corporations
begin probing for its hidden riches. Adventurers come, as they have
for more than a century, seeking the wild, untamed land even as they
endanger it with their ever-growing numbers. And radical
environmentalists carry out a covert campaign of sabotage to reclaim
the land from those who would destroy it for profit. All who come here
have their own agenda, and all will fight to ensure their vision of
the future for the remote and awe-inspiring world at the South Pole.
Praise for Antarctica “Forbidding yet fascinating, like the continent
it describes . . . echoes Jon Krakauer’s Into Thin Air.”—People
“[Antarctica] should be included in any short-list of books about the
frozen continent. Compelling charactersa rich and dense storyRobinson
has succeeded not only in drawing human characters but also in
bringing Antarctica to life. Whatever happens in the outer world,
Antarctica—both the book and the continent—will become part of the
reader's interior landscape.”—The Washington Post Book World “The epic
of Antarctica. This is the James A. Michener novel of the South Pole.
If the meaty one-word title didn’t give it away, the writing would.
The whole human history of the continent is here.”—Interzone
“Antarctica will take your breath away.”—Associated Press “A gripping
tale of adventure on the ice.”—Publishers Weekly “Passionate,
informedvastly entertaining.”—Kirkus Reviews “Robinson writes about
geography and geology with the intensity and unhurried attention to
detail of a John McPhee.”—The New York Times Book Review
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Tough Love
Rice is a unique and highly significant crop, thought to help feed
nearly half the planet on a daily basis. An understanding of its
properties and their significance is essential for the provision of
high quality products. This is all the more true today as
international trade in rice trade has been increasing rapidly in
recent years. This important book reviews variability in rice
characteristics and their effects on rice quality. After an
introduction on rice quality that also explores paradoxes associated
with the crop, the book goes on to examine rice physical properties
and milling quality. This leads to a discussion of the effects that
the degree of milling has on rice quality. The ageing of rice and its
cooking and eating quality are investigated in the following chapters
before an analysis of the effect of parboiling on rice quality. Later
chapters consider the product-making and nutritional quality of rice
and investigate speciality rices and rice breeding for desirable
quality. The book concludes with an extensive chapter on rice quality
analysis and an appendix containing selected rice quality test
procedures. With its distinguished author Rice quality: a guide to
rice properties and analysis proves an invaluable resource for
professionals in the rice industry and researchers and post-graduate
students interested in rice. Examines the physical properties of rice,
such as grain appearance and density and friction Investigates the
ageing of rice and its cooking and eating quality The product making
and nutritional aspects of rice are also considered

Golden Rice
Why do some teams thrive, while others struggle? In the modern
workplace, employees collaborate. Managers are expected to be
effective team leaders and employees are expected to be valued
teammates. But many teams struggle. Being part of a struggling team
can be unpleasant, but it can also hurt your career and waste company
resources. In Teams That Work, Scott Tannenbaum and Eduardo Salas
present the seven drivers of team effectiveness and the clearest
recommendations on what really makes teams great. Applying the lessons
they've learned from working with high-stakes, high-risk team
situations to any kind of organization, they will dispel some of the
most enduring myths (e.g., can you be both a star and a great team
player?), feature the most useful psychological research, and share
real-world illustrations of effective teams in action. Readers will
find actionable, evidence-based tips for being an effective team
leader, a great team member, a supportive senior leader, or an
impactful consultant.

The Years of Rice and Salt
In an alternate history world in which the population of Europe is
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almost completely wiped out by the Black Death during the fourteenth
century, three superpowers--China, India, and the nations of
Islam--battle for supremacy in a World War destined to create a new
world order. By the author of Red Mars. Reprint.

Rice Quality
"Through agricultural and historical evidence, [the author
establishes] the independent domestication of rice in West Africa and
its vital significance there for a millennium before Europeans arrived
and the slave trade began."--Jacket.

Rice
New York Times bestselling author Kim Stanley Robinson returns with a
bold and brilliant vision of New York City in the next century. As the
sea levels rose, every street became a canal. Every skyscraper an
island. For the residents of one apartment building in Madison Square,
however, New York in the year 2140 is far from a drowned city. There
is the market trader, who finds opportunities where others find
trouble. There is the detective, whose work will never disappear -along with the lawyers, of course. There is the internet star, beloved
by millions for her airship adventures, and the building's manager,
quietly respected for his attention to detail. Then there are two boys
who don't live there, but have no other home -- and who are more
important to its future than anyone might imagine. Lastly there are
the coders, temporary residents on the roof, whose disappearance
triggers a sequence of events that threatens the existence of all -and even the long-hidden foundations on which the city rests.

Interview with the Vampire
#1 New York Times Bestselling author - The spellbinding classic that
started it all - Book I of the Vampire Chronicles Here are the
confessions of a vampire. Hypnotic, shocking, and chillingly erotic,
this is a novel of mesmerizing beauty and astonishing force—a story of
danger and flight, of love and loss, of suspense and resolution, and
of the extraordinary power of the senses. It is a novel only Anne Rice
could write. Praise for Interview with the Vampire “A magnificent,
compulsively readable thriller . . . Rice begins where Bram Stoker and
the Hollywood versions leave off and penetrates directly to the true
fascination of the myth–the education of the vampire.”—Chicago Tribune
“Unrelentingly erotic . . . sometimes beautiful, and always
unforgettable.”—Washington Post “If you surrender and go with her . .
. you have surrendered to enchantment, as in a voluptuous
dream.”—Boston Globe “A chilling, thought-provoking tale, beautifully
frightening, sensuous, and utterly unnerving.”—Hartford Courant

Chicken Soup with Rice
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"Determined to shelter my baby from Ketu's anger, I carried her down
to the temple. I placed her on the temple forecourt. Kneeling behind
her, I prayed to the goddess Bhagwati to bring me sons so that the
violence and anger of my husband could end. I picked flowers and
berries to offer the goddess; I didn't have rupees to give her." As a
five-year-old child in rural Nepal, Kharika Devkota struggles to come
to terms with her arranged marriage. She confronts poverty,
illiteracy, and a society that fails to recognize her most basic human
rights; yet by ninety years of age, she has become a successful
landowner, a micro-lender, and a beloved great-grandmother. Based on a
true story, this book provides a rare insight into the exceptional
courage and determination of this woman. The volunteer organization
created by Zoe and Shreeram is Face Nepal www.facenepal.org.

The Future Rice Strategy for India
From the author of the extraordinary Vampire Chronicles comes a huge,
hypnotic novel of witchcraft and the occult through four centuries.
Demonstrating, once again, her gift for spellbinding storytelling and
the creation of legend, Anne Rice makes real for us a great dynasty of
witches--a family given to poetry and to incest, to murder and to
philosophy; a family that, over the ages, is itself haunted by a
powerful, dangerous, and seductive being. On the veranda of a great
New Orleans house, now faded, a mute and fragile woman sits rocking .
. . and The Witching Hour begins. It begins in our time with a rescue
at sea. Rowan Mayfair, a beautiful woman, a brilliant practitioner of
neurosurgery--aware that she has special powers but unaware that she
comes from an ancient line of witches--finds the drowned body of a man
off the coast of California and brings him to life. He is Michael
Curry, who was born in New Orleans and orphaned in childhood by fire
on Christmas Eve, who pulled himself up from poverty, and who now, in
his brief interval of death, has acquired a sensory power that
mystifies and frightens him. As these two, fiercely drawn to each
other, fall in love and--in passionate alliance--set out to solve the
mystery of her past and his unwelcome gift, the novel moves backward
and forward in time from today's New Orleans and San Francisco to longago Amsterdam and a château in the France of Louis XIV. An intricate
tale of evil unfolds--an evil unleashed in seventeenth-century
Scotland, where the first "witch," Suzanne of the Mayfair, conjures up
the spirit she names Lasher . . . a creation that spells her own
destruction and torments each of her descendants in turn. From the
coffee plantations of Port au Prince, where the great Mayfair fortune
is made and the legacy of their dark power is almost destroyed, to
Civil War New Orleans, as Julien--the clan's only male to be endowed
with occult powers--provides for the dynasty its foothold in America,
the dark, luminous story encompasses dramas of seduction and death,
episodes of tenderness and healing. And always--through peril and
escape, tension and release--there swirl around us the echoes of
eternal war: innocence versus the corruption of the spirit, sanity
against madness, life against death. With a dreamlike power, the novel
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draws us, through circuitous, twilight paths, to the present and
Rowan's increasingly inspired and risky moves in the merciless game
that binds her to her heritage. And in New Orleans, on Christmas Eve,
this strangest of family sagas is brought to its startling climax.

The Wild Shore
'Fuchsia Dunlop, our great writer and expert on Chinese gastronomy,
has fallen in love with this region and its cuisine – and her book
makes us fall in love too' Claudia Roden 'Fuchsia Dunlop's erudite
writing infuses each page and her delicious recipes will inspire any
serious cook to take up their wok' Ken Hom The Lower Yangtze region or
Jiangnan, with its modern capital Shanghai, has been known since
ancient times as a 'Land of Fish and Rice'. For centuries, local cooks
have been using the plentiful produce of its lakes, rivers, fields and
mountains, combined with delicious seasonings and flavours such as
rice vinegar, rich soy sauce, spring onion and ginger, to create a
cuisine that is renowned in China for its delicacy and beauty. Drawing
on years of study and exploration, Fuchsia Dunlop explains basic
cooking techniques, typical cooking methods and the principal
ingredients of the Jiangnan larder. Her recipes are a mixture of
simple rustic cooking and rich delicacies – some are famous, some
unsung. You'll be inspired to try classic dishes such as Beggar's
chicken and sumptuous Dongpo pork. Most of the recipes contain readily
available ingredients and with Fuchsia's clear guidance, you will soon
see how simple it is to create some of the most beautiful and
delicious dishes you'll ever taste. With evocative writing and mouthwatering photography, this is an important new work about one of
China's most fascinating culinary regions.

Rice and Rocks
Nitrogen is an essential primary nutrient for plant growth and
development. With the demand for high growth and yield of plants and
the depletion of organics in soil, nitrogen availability in soil has
become insufficient. This simple and comprehensive book covers the
important and current information regarding rice plant biology and
nitrogen metabolism. The book is divided into ten chapters that
feature the steps of nitrogen assimilation and utilization in rice
plant systems. Apart from describing the steps and pathways of
nitrogen metabolism in rice, the book also emphasis the changes taking
place due to genotypes and environmental factors and stressors during
rice growth and development.

Black Rice
Features nearly one hundred authentic recipes, with tips on cooking
equipment and techniques, reducing fat, and replacing hard-to-find
ingredients
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Rice in the Time of Sugar
Additional Contributors Are Gertrude Mohrmann, Lieutenant Adan,
Wildredo Santiago, And Mary Anne McGee.

The Hawaii Book of Rice
During the last nine millennia or so, man has improved the rice plant,
increased its productivity and has found various uses of its parts.
The story of rice differs from region to region and has been different
in different periods of time. There was a time when tax was collected
in the form of rice in Japan, the Southeast Asian kingdoms created hyd

Five Sons and a 100 Muri of Rice
The personal story of the former Secretary of State traces her
childhood in segregated Alabama, describes the influence of people who
shaped her life and pays tribute to her parents' characters and
sacrifices. Reprint. A best-selling book.

Land of Fish and Rice
The Future Rice Strategy for India presents forward-looking insights
toward achieving sustainable development of the rice sector, ensuring
future food and nutritional security. As a staple food for many in
India, including the economically disadvantaged, there are many
concerns that affect the development of rice sector. Facing issues
from environmental demands to economic stagnation, access to food,
food inflation, and the Food Security Act (demand – supply –
distribution of rice) achieving sustainability in production and
exports is an important and urgent challenge. Using case studies to
illustrate existing and potential issues, challenges and solutions,
The Future Rice Strategy for India presents key strategic options
while considering the implicit consequences. In addition, the findings
enrich the strategy and policy formulation considerations for the role
of rice in the country. This multidisciplinary approach features the
expertise of rice scientists covering different aspects of rice
sector; from breeding to consumer preferences and markets and trade.
Uses analysis based on agro ecological zones (AEZ) patterns providing
understanding of future growth patterns based on rice ecologies
Includes case studies with proposed solutions taking into
consideration pros and cons of each, allowing readers facing similar
concerns and issues to identify an appropriate solution more
efficiently and effectively

The Meaning of Rice
Learn how California rice is grown in this illustrated children's
book.
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The Runaway Rice Cake
Recalling pivotal moments from her dynamic career on the front lines
of American diplomacy and foreign policy, Susan E. Rice—National
Security Advisor to President Barack Obama and US Ambassador to the
United Nations—reveals her surprising story with unflinching candor in
this New York Times bestseller. Mother, wife, scholar, diplomat, and
fierce champion of American interests and values, Susan Rice
powerfully connects the personal and the professional. Taught early,
with tough love, how to compete and excel as an African American woman
in settings where people of color are few, Susan now shares the wisdom
she learned along the way. Laying bare the family struggles that
shaped her early life in Washington, DC, she also examines the
ancestral legacies that influenced her. Rice’s elders—immigrants on
one side and descendants of slaves on the other—had high expectations
that each generation would rise. And rise they did, but not without
paying it forward—in uniform and in the pulpit, as educators,
community leaders, and public servants. Susan too rose rapidly. She
served throughout the Clinton administration, becoming one of the
nation’s youngest assistant secretaries of state and, later, one of
President Obama’s most trusted advisors. Rice provides an insider’s
account of some of the most complex issues confronting the United
States over three decades, ranging from “Black Hawk Down” in Somalia
to the genocide in Rwanda and the East Africa embassy bombings in the
late 1990s, and from conflicts in Libya and Syria to the Ebola
epidemic, a secret channel to Iran, and the opening to Cuba during the
Obama years. With unmatched insight and characteristic bluntness, she
reveals previously untold stories behind recent national security
challenges, including confrontations with Russia and China, the war
against ISIS, the struggle to contain the fallout from Edward
Snowden’s NSA leaks, the U.S. response to Russian interference in the
2016 election, and the surreal transition to the Trump administration.
Although you might think you know Susan Rice—whose name became
synonymous with Benghazi following her Sunday news show appearances
after the deadly 2012 terrorist attacks in Libya—now, through these
pages, you truly will know her for the first time. Often
mischaracterized by both political opponents and champions, Rice
emerges as neither a villain nor a victim, but a strong, resilient,
compassionate leader. Intimate, sometimes humorous, but always candid,
Tough Love makes an urgent appeal to the American public to bridge our
dangerous domestic divides in order to preserve our democracy and
sustain our global leadership.

The Big Bang Book
From one of the world’s most admired women, this is former National
Security Advisor and Secretary of State Condoleezza Rice’s compelling
story of eight years serving at the highest levels of government. In
her position as America’s chief diplomat, Rice traveled almost
continuously around the globe, seeking common ground among sometimes
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bitter enemies, forging agreement on divisive issues, and compiling a
remarkable record of achievement. A native of Birmingham, Alabama who
overcame the racism of the Civil Rights era to become a brilliant
academic and expert on foreign affairs, Rice distinguished herself as
an advisor to George W. Bush during the 2000 presidential campaign.
Once Bush was elected, she served as his chief adviser on nationalsecurity issues – a job whose duties included harmonizing the
relationship between the Secretaries of State and Defense. It was a
role that deepened her bond with the President and ultimately made her
one of his closest confidantes. With the September 11, 2001, terrorist
attacks, Rice found herself at the center of the Administration’s
intense efforts to keep America safe. Here, Rice describes the events
of that harrowing day – and the tumultuous days after. No day was ever
the same. Additionally, Rice also reveals new details of the debates
that led to the war in Afghanistan and then Iraq. The eyes of the
nation were once again focused on Rice in 2004 when she appeared
before the 9-11 Commission to answer tough questions regarding the
country’s preparedness for – and immediate response to – the 9-11
attacks. Her responses, it was generally conceded, would shape the
nation’s perception of the Administration’s competence during the
crisis. Rice conveys just how pressure-filled that appearance was and
her surprised gratitude when, in succeeding days, she was broadly
saluted for her grace and forthrightness. From that point forward,
Rice was aggressively sought after by the media and regarded by some
as the Administration’s most effective champion. In 2005 Rice was
entrusted with even more responsibility when she was charged with
helping to shape and carry forward the President’s foreign policy as
Secretary of State. As such, she proved herself a deft crafter of
tactics and negotiation aimed to contain or reduce the threat posed by
America’s enemies. Here, she reveals the behind-the-scenes maneuvers
that kept the world’s relationships with Iran, North Korea and Libya
from collapsing into chaos. She also talks about her role as a crisis
manager, showing that at any hour -- and at a moment’s notice -- she
was willing to bring all parties to the bargaining table anywhere in
the world. No Higher Honor takes the reader into secret negotiating
rooms where the fates of Israel, the Palestinian Authority, and
Lebanon often hung in the balance, and it draws back the curtain on
how frighteningly close all-out war loomed in clashes involving
Pakistan-India and Russia-Georgia, and in East Africa. Surprisingly
candid in her appraisals of various Administration colleagues and the
hundreds of foreign leaders with whom she dealt, Rice also offers here
keen insight into how history actually proceeds. In No Higher Honor,
she delivers a master class in statecraft -- but always in a way that
reveals her essential warmth and humility, and her deep reverence for
the ideals on which America was founded.

Every Grain of Rice
How did Cuba's long-established sugar trade result in the development
of an agriculture that benefited consumers abroad at the dire expense
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of Cubans at home? In this history of Cuba, Louis A. Perez proposes a
new Cuban counterpoint: rice, a staple central to the island's
cuisine, and sugar, which dominated an export economy 150 years in the
making. In the dynamic between the two, dependency on food imports—a
signal feature of the Cuban economy—was set in place. Cuban efforts to
diversify the economy through expanded rice production were met with
keen resistance by U.S. rice producers, who were as reliant on the
Cuban market as sugar growers were on the U.S. market. U.S. growers
prepared to retaliate by cutting the sugar quota in a struggle to
control Cuban rice markets. Perez's chronicle culminates in the 1950s,
a period of deepening revolutionary tensions on the island, as U.S.
rice producers and their allies in Congress clashed with Cuban
producers supported by the government of Fulgencio Batista. U.S.
interests prevailed—a success, Perez argues, that contributed to
undermining Batista's capacity to govern. Cuba's inability to develop
self-sufficiency in rice production persists long after the triumph of
the Cuban revolution. Cuba continues to import rice, but, in the face
of the U.S. embargo, mainly from Asia. U.S. rice growers wait
impatiently to recover the Cuban market.

Sweet Taste of Liberty
From musubi and two-scoop plate lunches to high-end cuisine, rice is a
rich tradition in the Islands. Author Cheryl Chee Tsutsumi offers a
loving look at Hawaii's staple--its history and lore, fascinating
trivia and 101 great "rice-ipes" from home cooks and celebrity chefs:
fried rice and risotto, paella and pilaf, rice salads and sushi and so
much more. An indispensable guide to the versatile grain--islandstyle--The Hawaii Book of Rice is a colorful celebration of the Aloha
State's favorite food.

Nitrogen Metabolism in Rice
Portrays the horror the land-reform movement brings to a southern
village in China during the early 1950s and the peasants' desperate
attempts to survive the impending famine and government abuse

Extraordinary, Ordinary People
Anyone interested in GMOs, social justice, or world hunger will find
Golden Rice a compelling, sad, and maddening true-life science tale.

The Years of Rice and Salt
A story about a young refugee's courage and inner strength as she
escapes from Vietnam during the war.

A Grain of Rice
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Over 200,000 copies sold! Now with a newly refreshed design, this
classic mathematical folktale tells the story of a clever farmer who
outwits the Emperor of China and becomes the wealthiest man in the
world—all starting with one grain of rice. When a humble farmer named
Pong Lo asks for the hand of the Emperor’s beautiful daughter, the
Emperor is enraged. Whoever heard of a peasant marrying a princess?
But Pong Lo is wiser than the Emperor knows. And when he concocts a
potion that saves the Princess’s life, the Emperor gladly offers him
any reward he chooses—except the Princess. Pong Lo makes a surprising
request. He asks for a single grain of rice, doubled every day for one
hundred days. The baffled Emperor obliges—only to discover that if
you’re as clever as Pong Lo, you can turn a single grain of rice into
all the wealth and happiness in the world! Praise for A Grain of Rice:
“Gracefully illustrated. . . . This original story set in fifteenthcentury China will captivate readers and perhaps teach them a little
about mathematics.” —Booklist “Clever and quietly told in simple, yet
evocative language.” —Kirkus Reviews “Any young reader (with
calculator handy) will enjoy the tale.” —Scientific American “[A] book
that is wise and humorous, and one to be perused and savored.” —School
Library Journal

Rice University
Hailed by "The New York Times Book Review" as "eye-opening, " this
alternative history of the last 600 years begins as the Black Death
kills nearly everyone in Europe, and China, India, and the nations of
Islam now control the world.

Shaman
With the incomparable vision and breathtaking detail that brought his
now-classic Mars trilogy to vivid life, bestselling author KIM STANLEY
ROBINSON boldly imagines an alternate history of the last seven
hundred years. In his grandest work yet, the acclaimed storyteller
constructs a world vastly different from the one we know. The Years of
Rice and Salt It is the fourteenth century and one of the most
apocalyptic events in human history is set to occur–the coming of the
Black Death. History teaches us that a third of Europe’s population
was destroyed. But what if? What if the plague killed 99 percent of
the population instead? How would the world have changed? This is a
look at the history that could have been–a history that stretches
across centuries, a history that sees dynasties and nations rise and
crumble, a history that spans horrible famine and magnificent
innovation. These are the years of rice and salt. This is a universe
where the first ship to reach the New World travels across the Pacific
Ocean from China and colonization spreads from west to east. This is a
universe where the Industrial Revolution is triggered by the world’s
greatest scientific minds–in India. This is a universe where Buddhism
and Islam are the most influential and practiced religions and
Christianity is merely a historical footnote. Through the eyes of
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soldiers and kings, explorers and philosophers, slaves and scholars,
Robinson renders an immensely rich tapestry. Rewriting history and
probing the most profound questions as only he can, Robinson shines
his extraordinary light on the place of religion, culture, power, and
even love on such an Earth. From the steppes of Asia to the shores of
the Western Hemisphere, from the age of Akbar to the present and
beyond, here is the stunning story of the creation of a new world.
From the Hardcover edition.

A Grain of Rice
The Wild Shore is the first novel in Kim Stanley Robinson's highlyacclaimed Three Californias Trilogy. 2047: For the small Pacific Coast
community of San Onofre, life in the aftermath of a devastating
nuclear attack is a matter of survival, a day-to-day struggle to stay
alive. But young Hank Fletcher dreams of the world that might have
been, and might yet be--and dreams of playing a crucial role in
America's rebirth. At the Publisher's request, this title is being
sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

Teams That Work
The Road to Cana, Anne Rice’s second book in her hugely ambitious life
of Christ, begins before his baptism in the Jordan and concludes with
the miracle at Cana. It is a novel in which we see Jesus, the man,
living quietly in Nazareth as he has for many years. He is still known
as Yeshua Bar Joseph. And he is enduring a winter of no rain, endless
dust and looming trouble in Judea. Legends of a virgin birth have long
surrounded Yeshua, yet for decades he has lived no differently than
the others who come to the synagogue on the Sabbath. All who know and
love him find themselves waiting for some sign of the path he will
eventually take. And at last we see this quiet man emerge from his
baptism to confront his destiny–and the Devil. We see what occurs when
he takes the water of seven great limestone jars and transforms it
into cool red wine; when he is recognized as the anointed one; when he
is urged to call all Israel to take up arms against Rome and follow
him as the prophets have foretold. Like Out of Egypt, the first novel
in Anne Rice’s series on the life of Christ, The Road to Cana is based
on the gospels and on the most respected New Testament scholarship.
The book’s power comes from the profound feeling its author brings to
the writing and the subtlety with which she summons up the presence of
Jesus. From the Hardcover edition.

Every Grain of Rice
Kim Stanley Robinson, the New York Times bestselling author of science
fiction masterworks such as the Mars trilogy and 2312, has, on many
occasions, imagined our future. Now, in SHAMAN, he brings our past to
life as never before. There is Thorn, a shaman himself. He lives to
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pass down his wisdom and his stories -- to teach those who would
follow in his footsteps. There is Heather, the healer who, in many
ways, holds the clan together. There is Elga, an outsider and the
bringer of change. And then there is Loon, the next shaman, who is
determined to find his own path. But in a world so treacherous, that
journey is never simple -- and where it may lead is never certain.
SHAMAN is a powerful, thrilling and heartbreaking story of one young
man's journey into adulthood -- and an awe-inspiring vision of how we
lived thirty thousand years ago.

Antarctica
Fuchsia Dunlop trained as a chef at China's leading cooking school and
is internationally renowned for her delicious recipes and brilliant
writing about Chinese food. Every Grain of Rice is inspired by the
healthy and vibrant home cooking of southern China, in which meat and
fish are enjoyed in moderation, but vegetables play the starring role.
Try your hand at blanched choy sum with sizzling oil, Hangzhou broad
beans with ham, pock-marked old woman's beancurd or steamed chicken
with shiitake mushrooms, or, if you've ever in need of a quick fix,
Fuchsia's emergency late-night noodles. Many of the recipes require
few ingredients and are startlingly easy to make. The book includes a
comprehensive introduction to the key seasonings and techniques of the
Chinese kitchen, as well as the 'magic ingredients' that can transform
modest vegetarian ingredients into wonderful delicacies. With stunning
photography and clear instructions, this is an essential volume for
beginners and connoisseurs alike.

The Years of Rice and Salt
“From its founding, Rice University has been an institution devoted to
making a strong impact on the world,” according to current president
David Leebron. Nestled near Houston’s cultural heart, Rice University
is characterized by seriousness of purpose as well as by such quirky
traditions as the MOB (Marching Owl Band). In Rice University: One
Hundred Years in Pictures, more than 300 photographs tell the story of
a century of student life, a world-famous faculty, and news-making
events. Distinguished by its dignified architecture and stately
grounds, respected for its intellectual depth and international
reputation, and loved by its alumni for the community fostered by
residential colleges, moderate size, and diverse campus organizations,
Rice University celebrates its centennial in 2012. This collection of
unique images, artfully supplemented by brief narrative, explanatory
captions, and carefully chosen text sidebars, presents vignettes of
significant episodes, characters, and events. A splendid commemoration
of one hundred years of distinguished academics, groundbreaking
research, and the spirited students and faculty who have made this
institution unique among American universities, Rice University: One
Hundred Years in Pictures pays fitting tribute to an eminent citadel
of learning and the people who have made it great.
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Rice and Salt
It's the Chinese New Year, and the Chang Family has only enough rice
flour to make one nián-gão, a special New Year's rice cake, for the
entire family to eat. But this delicious little nián-gão has other
ideas. "Ai yo! I don't think so!" it cries, coming to life and
escaping. Ming, Cong, little Da and their parents chase the nián-gão
all over the village until it runs into a hungry, old woman and sends
her tumbling to the ground. Though Da is a small boy, his heart is big
enough to share the treat with her, even though that leaves Da's
family with nothing to eat for their own celebration. But the Changs'
generosity doesn't go unnoticed. When they return home, they find the
Kitchen God has left a wonderful surprise for them. Ying Chang
Compestine's heartwarming story conveys an important and poignant
message about sharing and compassion. Tungwai Chau's soft and
evocative illustrations complete this tender holiday story.

Rice
Each month is gay, each season nice, when eating chicken soup with
rice./DIV

Christ the Lord: The Road to Cana
The unforgettable saga of one enslaved woman's fight for justice--and
reparations Born into slavery, Henrietta Wood was taken to Cincinnati
and legally freed in 1848. In 1853, a Kentucky deputy sheriff named
Zebulon Ward colluded with Wood's employer, abducted her, and sold her
back into bondage. She remained enslaved throughout the Civil War,
giving birth to a son in Mississippi and never forgetting who had put
her in this position. By 1869, Wood had obtained her freedom for a
second time and returned to Cincinnati, where she sued Ward for
damages in 1870. Astonishingly, after eight years of litigation, Wood
won her case: in 1878, a Federal jury awarded her $2,500. The decision
stuck on appeal. More important than the amount, though the largest
ever awarded by an American court in restitution for slavery, was the
fact that any money was awarded at all. By the time the case was
decided, Ward had become a wealthy businessman and a pioneer of
convict leasing in the South. Wood's son later became a prominent
Chicago lawyer, and she went on to live until 1912. McDaniel's book is
an epic tale of a black woman who survived slavery twice and who
achieved more than merely a moral victory over one of her oppressors.
Above all, Sweet Taste of Liberty is a portrait of an extraordinary
individual as well as a searing reminder of the lessons of her story,
which establish beyond question the connections between slavery and
the prison system that rose in its place.

Daddy's Got Dirt
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No Higher Honor
In Kingsley Amis’s virtuoso foray into virtual history it is 1976 but
the modern world is a medieval relic, frozen in intellectual and
spiritual time ever since Martin Luther was promoted to pope back in
the sixteenth century. Stephen the Third, the king of England, has
just died, and Mass (Mozart’s second requiem) is about to be sung to
lay him to rest. In the choir is our hero, Hubert Anvil, an extremely
ordinary ten-year-old boy with a faultless voice. In the audience is a
select group of experts whose job is to determine whether that
faultless voice should be preserved by performing a certain operation.
Art, after all, is worth any sacrifice. How Hubert realizes what lies
in store for him and how he deals with the whirlpool of piety, menace,
terror, and passion that he soon finds himself in are the subject of a
classic piece of counterfactual fiction equal to Philip K. Dick’s The
Man in the High Castle. The Alteration won the John W. Campbell
Memorial Award for best science-fiction novel in 1976.

The Witching Hour
Tradition takes flight in Rice & Rocks, a picture book celebrating
culture and diversity. Giovanni's friends are coming over for Sunday
dinner, and his grandmother is serving rice and beans. Giovanni is
embarrassedhe does not like "rice and rocks" and worries his friends
will think the traditional Jamaican dish is weird. But his favorite
Auntie comes to the rescue. She and Giovanni's pet parrot, Jasper,
take him on a magical journey across the globe, visiting places where
people eat rice and rocks. This exciting story celebrates the varied
traditions of every culture while also highlighting the delicious
similarities that bring us all together.

New York 2140
From jambalaya to risotto, curry to nasi kandar, few foods are as
ubiquitous in our meals as rice. A dietary staple and indispensable
agricultural product from Asia to the Americas, the grain can be found
in Michelin restaurants and family kitchens alike. In this engaging
culinary history, Renee Marton explores the role rice has played in
society and the food economy as it journeyed from its beginnings in
Asia and West Africa to global prominence. Examining the early years
of rice’s burgeoning popularity, Marton shows that trade of the grain
was driven by profit from both high status export rice and the lowerquality versions that fed countless laborers. In addition to
urbanization and the increase in marketing and advertising, she
reveals that rice’s rise to supremacy also came through its
consumption by slave, indentured servant, and immigrant communities.
She also considers the significance rice has in cultural rituals,
literature, music, painting, and poetry. She even shows how the
specific rice one consumes can have great importance in distinguishing
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one’s identity within an ethnic group. Chock full of delicious recipes
from across the globe, Rice is a fascinating look at how this culinary
staple has defined us.

The Alteration
The Big Bang presents the mystery of how the universe began in a way
we can all understand. Written by an astrophysicist, the pages
describe what we know--and what we don't--in a compelling, accessible
way. Moving out into the farthest reaches of space, then back home on
Earth again, this is a picture book Carl Sagan would love, introducing
the wonder of our pale blue dot to the youngest readers.
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